
TANF Caseload Reduction Credit Report 

The NC Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) will submit the TANF Caseload 
Reduction Credit Report (ACF 202) to the United States Department of Health and Human 
Services.  This report covers the Federal Fiscal Year 2020.  This report will be available for public 
review and comment during the period of December 7, 2020 – December 16, 2020. 

The report relates to the TANF caseload reduction credit the State will claim for the reduction in 
its Work First Family Assistance caseload.  Anyone interested may review these documents at 
the following locations: 

• The NC Division of Social Services, Hargrove Building, Dorothea Dix Campus, located at
820 S Boylan Avenue, Raleigh, NC

• On the web at https://www2.ncdhhs.gov/dss/pubnotice/index.htm

TANF Caseload Reduction Credit Report* 

* The document is a pdf document. Users must have adobe acrobat reader installed on their
computer. If you do not have adobe reader installed it can be downloaded for free at
www.adobe.com.

Citizens interested in commenting on the plan must submit written comments no later than 
December 16, 2020. Please mail or fax comments to:  

TANF CRCR Comments 
Susan Osborne, Assistant Secretary for County Operations 
NC Department of Health and Human Services 
Division of Social Services 
2401 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-2401 
Fax (919) 715-4645 

You may also email comments by December 16, 2020 to: crcrcomment@dhhs.nc.gov. 

https://www.ncdhhs.gov/divisions/social-services/public-notices
https://files.nc.gov/ncdhhs/2020%20Signed_Final_%20CRCR.pdf
http://get.adobe.com/reader/
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